
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
McCORDSVILLE BOARD OF ZONING APPEALS 

Docket No. BZA-25-007 

Hearing Information: Notice is hereby given that on the 3rd day of September 2025, at 6:00pm, a 
public hearing will be held by the McCordsville Board of Zoning Appeals at the McCordsville 
Municipal Building, 6280 Vail Road (CR 800N), McCordsville, Indiana for the purpose of 
considering a Special Exception to allow a two-story duplex in the Old Town zoning district.  
The subject property is located at 7547 N Form St.  

A copy of the petition, submitted by GT Real Estate, LLC, is on record and can be viewed at the 
Planning and Building Dept., which is located at the McCordsville Municipal Building.   The 
petition can also be viewed on the Town’s website at www.mccordsville.in.gov.  Interested 
persons can also contact the Planning and Building staff at 335-3604 or 
building@mccordsville.in.gov for more information.  A copy of the meeting agenda and other 
information will be posted on the Town’s website at www.mccordsville.in.gov.  Written 
comments may be filed with the Planning and Building Dept. at or before the hearing.  Oral 
comments concerning this proposal will be heard at the aforementioned public hearing.  Such 
hearing may be continued from time to time as may be found necessary and without further 
notice. 

All interested persons desiring to present their views upon the Petition will have an opportunity 
to be heard.  Pursuant to the Americans With Disabilities Act, any individual interested in 
attending the hearing should contact the McCordsville Municipal Building and advise what, if 
any, accommodation is needed to attend the hearing.   
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